COPY.
Tloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

20th August, 1932,

Dear Sirs,

I have to aclmowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 17th instant, which has crossed mine of the
18th, enclosing particulars you have obtained from the
Worweglon Authorities in regard to the motorship "VIGRID",
for whieh I thank you.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
08LO.
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